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Last Chance to Support
CrossReach, the Church of Scotland’s social care service, works in several locations within the Presbytery of the North East and Northern Isles (NENI)–
· Buckie – counselling services
· Stonehaven – The Bungalow for adults with profound and multiple learning difficulties
· Banchory - Bellfield Care Home
· Balmedie – Balmedie House (Care Home)
· Scalloway – The Walter and Joan Gray Care Home
· Stonehaven – Clashfarquhar Care Home
An intrepid group of NENI Presbyters is supporting the work of CrossReach in the North East and Northern Isles by running at the Balmoral Running Festival on Saturday 27th April 2024. Some are running the 10K and some the 5K races. 

Presbyters and congregations are invited to support this cause. 

Funding raised will be shared amongst the Crossreach services within the Presbytery boundary.

To give via Just Giving, use this link –
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/running-for-CrossReachNENI?utm_term=e5NejkYn6


